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FEBRUARY CLOSURE

We will be closed on President’s Day,
Monday, February 17th for an employee in-
service day. We won't be delivering meals
or holding our community lunch at the
senior center. If you need a meal for the
closure, call us to discuss your needs.

SURVEY AND CLIENT UPDATE

Keep an eye out for your survey and client
update forms in the mail. Be sure to send
them back to us by Friday, February 14th
so we can serve you well and keep you
safe.

MEAL FEE CHANGES

We recently made some changes to the
cost of meals. If you would like to see if you
qualify for a lower cost per meal, please
contact the office at 303-772-0540. If you
update your income in the client update
sheet that should have arrived in the mail,
we will also review your price on its return.

MONTHLY MENUS

Monthly menus are sent out around the
last week of each month with your meal.
The menu is on the other side of the
newsletter. If you do not receive a menu,
please contact the office at 303-772-0540.
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RIDE LONGMONT
RIDE Longmont is a new on-
demand public transit service. R.DE
Hop into a convenient &
affordable shared ride anywhere E
in the city of Longmont right Longmont

when you need it — no need to By Qvia
work around a schedule.

Book your trip in the RIDE Longmont app or by calling
970-538-9097. Then meet your driver at a “virtual bus
stop” (usually a convenient corner near the pickup
address you requested).

e Service hours: Monday to Saturday 6am - 8pm,
Sunday 9am - 5pm

e Price: $2 for a standard ride, $1 for students and
seniors.

Visit city.ridewithvia.com/longmont to learn more.

This service is brought to you by the City of
Longmont and Via Transportation, Inc.

(Note: RIDE Longmont is not affiliated with Via
Mobility Services.)

WINTER-SPRING GO CATALOG

v If you are able to leave your
A"/A\\ house and would like some

LONGMONT ideas on activities you might

coLoranpo e€njoy, make sure you check out
\w the Winter-Spring GO Catalog.

== You can pick it up from the
Longmont Senior Center or view it online by
visiting longmontcolorado.gov/senior-services.
Or call the senior center front desk at 303-651-
8411, and they can discuss options for activities
you may be looking for.

SNOW CLOSURES If it isn't safe for our drivers to be out, you can watch 9News for any closings, as well
as their website, 9news.com. Also look on our Longmont Meals on Wheels Facebook page and website. If
you call us, we will have the closure on our answering service. Remember to keep the bag of emergency
food we sent in September. You may want to add to it if you have eaten some items.




